
Hello Families  

It’s hard to believe we are in the home stretch of this year.  We 
have had a great year of learning, making friends, and building 
our skills socially and emotionally.  It’s also that time of year 
when I think about the children that I have had in my class for 
three years, that will now be moving on to first grade, and how 
I will miss them and the help they provide for me and the class. 
 
Our focus this month in science will be the water cycle, 
weather, and clouds.  And as the trees are waking, we will be 
looking at the parts of trees and the different types. 
 
April is busy month with preparing for Kindergarten Graduation.  
Mark your calendars K parents for the celebration on May 25th 
at 10:00am! Also the end of the school year gets emotional for 
the kids and their teacher so keeping our day filled with 
learning and fun helps with feelings that may come out as 
behaviors, under wraps you could say. 
 
I’m looking forward to chatting with you during conferences.  
It’s a great time for you to bring up any of those questions you 
have that we just don’t have the time to talk about at drop off 
and pick-up. 
 
Character Traits: Relationships / Honesty 

Music Genre:  Modern Rock 
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Be sure to check the extra clothes in school for seasonal and fit. 
No birthdays to report this month, weird 
April 11th is our last community lunch, Tacos (thank you to all the 
lunch helpers, you are very much appreciated) 
 
 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

Tuesday, April 11th  
Shakespeare Play,- in house 
 
April 20th and 21st  
Parent Teacher Conferences  
 
April 22nd  
Earth Day 
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